
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Holiday Break 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We wish to inform you that our centre will be closed 

from 19th November 2018 (Monday) to 25th November 

2018 (Sunday). Classes will resume as usual on 26th 

November 2018 (Monday) for our 2019 Term 1 lessons 

and holiday programmes. 

We are currently processing many of our students’ 

applications for the new Term ahead. Even though our 

centre is closed, we are more than happy to assist you with 

your queries. Should you wish to enroll now or to find out 

more, please give us a call @ 6463 7808 or whatsapp us at 

9061 5438. 

 

 


